
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Town of Sanbornton 

The Town of Sanbornton Budget Committee will hold a 

public hearing on the proposed Fiscal Year 2020 budget 

at 7pm on Monday, February 11th 2019, at the 

Sanbornton Old Town Hall.  The Budget Committee 

will hold a scheduled meeting prior to the public 

hearing at 6:00pm.  In case of inclement weather, a 

snow date of Thursday, February 14th at the same 

location & time has been set. 


